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The Livingston Parish Council will add by addendum the following item(s) on the agenda for the 

July 22, 2020 regular meeting of the Council: 

 

 
A-1:   Reschedule Public Hearing and Adoption of L.P. Ordinance No. 20-16: 

Rescind and Reenact Chapter 125, “Subdivision Regulations”, Sections 125-
1 through 125-111, to include amendment(s) recommended by Gravity 
Drainage District No. 1, Gravity Drainage District No. 2 and the Livingston 
Parish Planning Department” 

 
Sandy C. Teal, Council clerk 

Livingston Parish Council 

 

 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance, please 
contact the Livingston Parish Council office at (225)686-3027 describing the assistance that is 
necessary. 
 
 

In an effort to protect the health of our citizens during the recent rise in COVID-19 cases, the 

Livingston Parish Council proposes the following option to allow for Public Input to be made: 

If you wish to appear in person for public input: 

• We encourage the use of gloves and face masks for protection against the spread of COVID-

19. 

• There will be a sign-up sheet in the lobby of the Governmental Building where you will sign 

and put what agenda item that it is that you wish to speak in regard to.   

• Anyone wishing to speak in person must sign in on the sign-up sheet no later than five-fifty 

(5:50) p.m. on Thursday, July 23, 2020. 

• No more than five (5) people will be allowed in the lobby at time while maintaining their six 

(6) feet distancing requirement and will be escorted into the Council chambers when it is 

their turn for public input. Only one (1) person at a time will be allowed in the Council 

chambers to speak on each agenda item.   

Thank you for your help and cooperation during this unprecedented and critical time. 
 


